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The Washington TWP Food Service Department welcomes you back to 

another year of learning and meeting new friends. There are so many 

fun activities, clubs and sports to get involved with in  our schools; 

make sure you give something new a try, including something that you 

may have never tried from our cafeteria.  

 

We have over 50 staff members that are so excited to welcome you back 

through the lunch line. Some of our new items include: Buffalo 



Walking Taco, Breakfast Pizza, Bacon Chicken Ranch Flatbread, Honey 

Peanut Butter & Jelly and Raspberry Peanut Butter & Jelly. Of course 

we are still offering the #1 and #2 favorites, Chicken & Waffles and 

General’s Chicken. Give lunch a try. We will be serving breakfast and 

lunch on the first day of school. Look for the new breakfast cart in the 

Core of the High School for more of a grab & go style meal service. Our 

menus are posted on our website. 
 
The 2025-2026 School Meals and Summer EBT Application is available on 

our website. You may apply for free/reduced meals on 

Payschoolscentral.com or bring in your paper application to our office at 118 

Chapel  Heights RD near the buses.  

 

We will be updating our website throughout the year so please come back 

and take a look. If you ever have any questions, please contact me at the 

number below. I look forward to serving delicious and nutritious meals to 

everyone. 

 

Jennifer M. Mullin, SNS 

856-582-4010 

jmullin@wtps.org 

http://payschoolscentral.com/

